23 April 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian
A research team at the University of Ulster is collecting information directly from parents

regarding their experiences of supporting their child’s learning at home during the Covid-19
lockdown period and has asked the School to invite parents/guardians to participate.

If you wish to do so, please use the following survey link which will be live from 23 April until
15 May:

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/postprimaryparentsNI

It is hoped that the data provided by parents will yield valuable insight into these unique
circumstances and, in doing so, will provide the basis for further research as management of
the pandemic unfolds in the weeks and months ahead. The survey will be live for parents to
complete from 23 April to 15 May.

Thank you.
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